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My Name Is Cory Weaver, I am a medical caregiver and I support LD948. The 
Changes in plant allowance would offer my business an opportunity to sensibly 
expand production and R&D. The current plant count structure is very limiting 
towards exploring new beneficial varieties. Our medical program participants deserve 
and should expect a large variety of available medical options so they can explore and
determine what provides the best relief for them.  Please pass LD948 and continue to 
demonstrate that we care about the people who live and who work in this great state 
and participate in this great program. 
I am also in support of increasing renewal times to  two years with  LD1038


